

17 June 2016

Excellency,

In the context of the efforts conducted by H.E. Dina Kawar, Permanent Representative of the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan to the United Nations and H.E. David Donoghue, Permanent Representative of Ireland to the United Nations, as co-facilitators for the negotiations on the outcome document for the High Level Meeting of the General Assembly on addressing large movement of refugees and migrants on 19 September 2016, I have the honour to invite you for an informal briefing by Ms. Karen Abuzayd, Special Adviser of the Secretary General, Mr. Volker Turk, Assistant High Commissioner for Refugees and Mr. Wu Hongbo, Under-Secretary-General for Economic and Social Affairs on the "global compact on responsibility sharing for refugees" and the "global compact for safe, regular and orderly migration" outlined in the Report of the Secretary-General titled "In Safety and Dignity: Addressing Large Movements of Refugees and Migrants"

The meeting will be held on Friday, 24 June at 4.00 pm in Conference Room 2.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Mogens Lykketoft

To All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers to the United Nations New York